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Bradford, Delana

From: Margaret Wolfli <rameyhill@icloud.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 6, 2023 9:58 PM
To: ParksnRec
Subject: Public Comment

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---  
Dear Petaluma Parks and Rec,  
 
I want Lucchesi to remain an all-weather turf field.  My children attend school across the street and love to play on 
the field in all seasons after school.  Changing this field to grass takes away several seasons and frankly based on 
the conditions of other grass fields I don’t believe the city has the resources to maintain a large grass field.   
I am not dismissing the environmental concerns, but the turf needs replacing now.  The city should move forward 
with the project and then consider a long-term plan for turf fields in the city. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Margaret Wolfli 
Concerned Parent and Soccer Mom 
 
 




